
       

     Calendar   
         18/10/24 — Break up for half term 

    04/11/24 — Return to School 

    05/11/24 — Open Morning (9.00am—10.00am) 

    06/11/24 — Pupil Photographs 

    13/11/24 — Parents’ Evening 6.00pm—8.00pm 

    14/11/24 — Parents’ Evening 4.00pm to 6.00pm        

 

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres 

Our Academy Newsletter:  4th October 2024 

 

NSPCC’s Techosaurus          

Techosaurus is the NSPCC’s new online safety dinosaur for young children starting to use technology and the internet.  

A resource designed to help parents with conversations around online safety. It is aimed at younger children who are 
starting to use technology and the internet, and keeps conversations around online safety positive.  

Techosaurus will help your child to form healthy online habits, routines and behaviours from a young age, and build basic 
knowledge and skills related to online safety..  Please click on the following link:  

Help keep children safe online with Techosaurus! | NSPCC 

   

      

 

        

Welcome Back — We are slowly getting back to adding our normal activities. We appreciate your patience 

over the difficult few months since April. 

We will be able to resume hot meals from next week and the menus will be emailed to you once agreed. 

The Hive will be moving back into main school next week and more details will follow. 

I am pleased to be able to welcome parents into school for our annual open morning on 5th November between 

9.00am and 10.00am.  Parents’ evenings will take place in November (please see notes below). 

We are also organising a school disco for Years 1 – 6 on 21st November. 

We will keep you informed as usual via messages, emails and newsletters with any updates and information.  

   

Come together in Yellow for World Mental Health Day — 
We will be having a dress in yellow non uniform day on Thursday 10th October, to raise 

awareness of children’s mental health, for Young Minds charity. A donation will be collected 

for this good cause.    

Parents’ Evenings —     These will take place on 13/11/24 from 6.00pm—8.00pm 

and 14/11/24 from 4.00pm—6.00pm.  Please make an appointment with the class teacher.   

Parents’ evening is the opportunity to discuss the progress your child is making.     

 

Roald Dahl Dress up day —  We celebrated  Roald Dahl books last week by 

children dressing up as their favourite character from the books, which was enjoyed by all.   

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2fkeeping-children-safe%2fsupport-for-parents%2ftechosaurus%2f%3futm_campaign%3dSeptember%2520Back%2520to%2520School%2520EM%2520%252AE1733%26utm_content%3d%2527Click%2520here%2527%2520-%2520

